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English 
The children will continue to 

follow the Read Write Inc 

programme for phonics or 

Literacy. The children on 

Literacy will be reading and 

exploring the book ‘The Owl 

who is afraid of the dark’. 

This will include them writing 

their own fact file on owls.  

 

Coats and wellies 
As the weather gets colder 

and more unpredictable please 

could you ensure that your 

child comes to school in a 

suitable coat and footwear 

and please name these. 

Wellies are needed as our 

playground gets muddy.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MANY THANKS FOR YOUR 

CONTINING SUPPORT 

WITH HEARING YOUR 

CHILD READ AT HOME.  

IT CAN HAVE SUCH A 

POSITIVE EFFECT ON 

CHILDREN’S PROGRESS. 

 

 

 

Hello!  
Welcome to our newsletter for 

Term 2. We are looking 

forward to an exciting term 2! 

If you have any queries please 

make use of our class email: 

tubas@east-stour.kent.sch.uk  

                      or 
trombones@east-stour.kent.sch.uk 

 

                         

Numeracy 
This term we are going to be exploring our knowledge of addition and 

subtraction. We will be using lots of resources to support our 

learning with this. 

Science  
This term we will be focusing on animals, plants and their habitats, 

what animals need to survive and what their habitat provides them 

with. We will be be exploring our school site to see what plants and 

animals we can find.  

 

 
                                       PE 
We have PE on a Thursday. This term we will be looking at 

Gymnastics. The closer we get to nativity we will be focusing on our 

nativity practice which will include lots of singing and dancing! 

 

Geography 
This term we are going to be doing geography and we are going to be 

exploring our school and maps. We are going to make a map of our 

school and explore the symbols that are used on a map.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nativity 
We are excited to have 

started rehearsals for our 

nativity production ‘It’s a 

Party’. We will be doing 3 

performances for parents. 

Two during school time and 

one in the evening. Please 

complete the google form on 

whether your child is able to 

attend the evening 

performance. Any questions 

please speak to your child’s 

class teacher. We can’t wait! 

 

Parents Evening 
Parents evenings are on the 

8th (face to face) and 10th 

(virtual) November after 

school, you should have 

received the link to book your 

appointment. Any problems 

please speak to the office. 

 

Reading 
The children will be bringing 

home a book every Friday that 

is linked to their Read Write 

Inc level. Please could you 

hear your child read this book 

at least 4 times (this will 

promote fluency) during the 

week and ask your child 

questions about the book to 

check their understanding of 

the what they have read. The 

reading book and yellow 

reading record then needs to 

be returned the following 

Friday. You can of course 

include books from your home 

bookshelf in the reading 

record. 

 

Homework 
We will continue to send 

homework on Fridays. 

Homework will be a maths 

activity on Seesaw and 

spellings on Edshed. Spellings 

are also displayed on the 

classroom window. 
 

 

 

   

 

 Please ensure your child has a named water bottle every 

day and that all clothing is named.  Bottles should contain 

water only according to our school policy  
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